
 
 
 
Tuesday, January 21, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

• Honor Society is doing a Winter Warmth drive in the month of January.  We are looking 
for donations of warm items like socks, hats, gloves, coats, sweaters as well as items for 
pets to keep them warm.  Bring any donations of gently used or new items to your second 
period class between now and January 30.  The winning class will receive a donut party 
and the runner up will get a cookie party.  Items will be collected on Fridays by Honor 
Society members.   

• On Wednesday, January 22nd, academic support will be available in room B211 in Mrs. 
McCausland's room for any projects you need to get caught up on, including ceramics, 
drawing, and painting. Looking forward to seeing you here.   

• Attention all students! The yearbook team is excited to announce a photo competition, and 
we need your help to capture the essence of each grade level. We invite the Class of 2028, 
Class of 2027, Class of 2026, and Class of 2025 to participate in this friendly contest by 
submitting photos of you and your grade level friends. Show off your class spirit and 
creativity! The deadline for submissions is this Friday, so gather your friends, snap those 
memorable moments, and send your best photos to ehsyearbook@gmail.com. Let’s see 
which class can showcase their camaraderie and school pride with the most photo 
submissions. Good luck, and let’s make this year’s yearbook unforgettable! 

• Congratulations to more wonderful EHS Artists!! The Scholastic Art and Writing Awards is 
a long-standing competition, showcasing the talented work of high school students across 
the USA. The "GOLD KEY" award is the highest honor in this competition. Charlie Oyler 
(Drawing), Elexia Hernandez (Film), Gwen Bundy (Sculpture) and Oliver Adams 
(Photography) all earned this distinction.  The "Silver Key" is the next level award, similar 
to a 2nd place ribbon, Oliver Adams (Photography) and Emerson Hammer (Comic Art) 
earned this. These students will ALL advance to the next level of the competition.  
Honorable Mentions were also received by Calvin Wright, Phoenix Walker, Charlie and 
Oliver. All this wonderful art is currently on display at the Schack art center on Hoyt Ave, 
down the block from the library. It is FREE to go see this show! 

• EHS Drama is holding their FINAL dance workshop today in the Civic Auditorium 
TODAY. Have you been wanting to come check it out, but couldn't make it? Now's your 
chance. 2:20pm - 4:00pm. Stay as long as you can. This is a GREAT opportunity to get 
preparation and support if you plan to AUDITION for NEWSIES - our spring musical! 
Audition packets come out TOMORROW, WEDNESDAY January 22nd! Interested in 
being backstage? Applications come out on Wednesday as well. Pick up YOUR information 
outside A126! Contact Mrs. Coiley for more info! Auditions are February 3rd - 7th! 

 
Today in sports 

• Boys basketball vs Stanwood at 7:15 

• Boys swim vs Lynnwood at the Everett YMCA at 2:30 

• Girls bowling vs Mount Vernon at Riverside Lanes at 3:15 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


